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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA REQUESTING THAT THE TOPIC “PREPARATIONS FOR THE FOURTH SUMMIT OF HEADS OF STATE AND

GOVERNMENT OF THE ASSOCIATION OF CARIBBEAN STATES”

BE PLACED ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS

FOR THE PERMANENT COUNCIL MEETING
SCHEDULED FOR MAY 11, 2005

PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
WASHINGTON, D.C.
PANA-OEA-2-243
May 9, 2005
Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request that the topic “Preparations for the Fourth Summit of Heads of State and Government of the Association of Caribbean States” be included on the agenda for the regular meeting of the Permanent Council to be held on Wednesday, May 11, 2005.  This will be an appropriate opportunity to introduce the Regional Director of the United Nations World Food Programme (UNWFP), the Honorable Pedro R. Medrano.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Ricardo González de Mena

Ambassador, Interim Representative
His Excellency
Alberto Borea Odría
Chair of the Permanent Council and
Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Peru
to the Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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